
Memo to: Board of Trustees 
Memo from: Derek Citty 
Date:  July 21, 2014 
Re:  Personnel Recommendation 
  
For your approval administration recommends: 
Jennifer Hoover Coder  Assistant Principal 
 

We are excited to recommend Ms. Jennifer Hoover as our new Assistant Principal at Coder Elementary. 
Ms. Hoover graduated from Leander High School and attended Texas A&M University where she 
graduated with a B.S. in Interdisciplinary Studies – Teaching, Learning and Culture.  Ms. Hoover went on 
to receive her Master’s in Education Administration from Lamar University in Beaumont, Texas.    She 
has taught at the elementary level in Castleberry ISD where she was very active as a leadership team 
member as well as serving on several District committees.  Ms. Hoover was twice nominated Teacher of 
the Year at Castleberry ISD.  Before joining Aledo ISD, Ms. Hoover served as the Assistant Principal at the 
same school she began teaching in Castleberry ISD.  We are very excited she will be joining Aledo ISD to 
support the staff and serve the students of Coder Elementary. 

 


